
 

Our PTFA would like to invite you to our annual 

Christmas FaYrE 

Thursday 15 December 2022, at school, from 3.45 – 6.00 pm 
(with children’s carol singing from 4.45 pm) 

🎁 Local gift and produce stalls 
🎲 Christmas games, tombolas and lucky dip 
🍰 Cakes, candy floss and refreshments 
🎼 Raffle prize draw, carol singing and even a visit from Father 
Christmas himself! 

 
Come along for some festive fun and support your PTFA, helping 
us to raise money for the school’s exciting outdoor learning project,  
which will benefit all children in our school family and beyond. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


